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OIAD-4397 

27 August 2024  
 
Tracy Livingston 
 
 
fyi-request-28134-85961264@requests.fyi.org.nz 
   
 
Tēnā koe Tracy 
 
Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 22 August 2024, 
in which you asked for: 
 

1) Please tell me if any kokako have been translocated to or from Mokaihaha Ecological 
area years 2000 to 2022 and if so, how many and their survival rates. 
 
2) Please tell me how many kiwi have been translocated to the mainland from Little 
Barrier Island in the past five years (2018-current) and where they have been moved to 
and any data you have about their survival rates 

 
We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
Our responses are listed below: 
 

1. No kokako have been translocated to or from Mokaihaha Ecological area from 2000 
to 2022. 
 

2. No kiwi have been translocated to the mainland from Little Barrier Island in the past 
five years (2018-current). 

 
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Department’s website. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Tim Bamford 
Director Terrestrial Biodiversity (Acting) 
Department of Conservation 
Te Papa Atawhai 


